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March 5, 2010

Jim Malcolm

FTN Associales, Lid,

3 Innwood Circle, Suite 220
Little Rock, AR 72211

RE:  Cemments on Use Attainability Analysis for Wilson Creek Garland County, Arkansas
AFIN 26-00277, NPDES No. AR0048950

Dear Mr, Malcolm,

Thank you for submitting the 2004 “Wilson Creek Minerals Water Quality Standards
Evaluation”, the 2005 “Use Autainability Analysis for Wilson Creck Garland County, Arkansas”,
and the 2009 “Addendum o the December 2004 Wilson Creek Minerals Water Quality
Standards Evaluation” for our review,

The UAA satisfies the requirements outlined in Reg. 2.303, Reg. 2.306, and the 2000 State of
Arkansas Continuing Planning Process Chapter IX, At this time, ADEQ does not have any
further questions or concerns regarding the UAA.

It is appropriate to move forward with a third-party rulemaking as outlined in Reg. 8,811,

Please call either Ms. Mary Barnett or Mr. Jim Wise of my staff at 501-682-0744 if you have any
questions or comments,
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Steve Drown,
Chief, Water Division
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CC:  Lucius Bordeaux, UMETCO
Al Eckert, Quattlebaum, Grooms, Tull & Burrow
Russell Nelson, EPA (clectronic)
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